
DECEMBER 4, 2020 

County Executive Daniel McCoy 

Harold L. Joyce Albany County Office Building 

112 State Street Room 1200 

Albany, New York 12207 

Dear Mr. McCoy, 

Albany County approved the transfer of the property located at 291 Third Street, Albany, New York 12206, by 

resolution 171 on April 20, 2018.  The property did not go into the possession of the Albany County Land bank.  I am 

the owner or the adjacent property and have maintained 291 Third Street for the past 2 years.  I am interested in 

purchasing the property for $400 and intend to use it as an educational center and urban garden. 

Warm regards, 

Kirk Moore 

Kirk R. Moore 

 

 

 

 

 

 




